
Word 1
A magazine is a periodical
publication, which can either be
printed or published electronically.

Welcome to the 4th quarter!

We look forward to creating more worthwhile memories with our RIS family, starting
with our clubs. I am sure your children are excited to choose and join the clubs we
have prepared for them. We also have the upcoming Intramurals wherein we
encourage sportsmanship and a competitive spirit among our students.

Of course, we also have the E=MSA, our most awaited Math, Science, Music & Art Fair,
which has been brewing since the last quarter. We are happy to showcase how we
apply our skills, knowledge, and creativity in our upcoming E=MSA.

In addition, as we look back at what we learned from our academics, we realized what
mattered most were the lessons we learned as we interacted with one another. This
also includes the lessons we learned from failure—from accepting and taking
responsibility to making mistakes despite how hard we planned, organized, and tried.

For the management team, teachers, and students, there were many humbling
moments that we shared and worked on. We wanted to learn from them and try to
make things right. It was undoubtedly a struggle for us to learn these together. It
entailed admitting and accepting our faults and limitations. But it was also liberating
to experience that we are accepted, forgiven, and loved despite our mistakes and
limitations. This was the greatest gift: the realization that despite how hard we plan
and try, stuff happens, plans unravel, and, at times, failure is imminent. Despite this
human tendency to make mistakes, we are glad to still be accepted and loved within
our RIS Family and community.

Hence, many thanks to these experiences that allowed us to grow and accept who we
are. This allowed us to understand that the good and the bad are real situations we
deal with care, humility, and understanding.

Thank you, my dear parents, for the last three quarters. Thank you for your care,
support, and understanding. These are what makes us FAMILY. 
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The 3rd Quarter seemed like a whirl and flurry of school activities. The Primary School
Family Day, Down Syndrome Consciousness Month Celebration, Primary School
Recollection, the High School Prom, and the High School Field Trip entailed much
planning and organization. This was to guarantee the safety of our students, while
making sure there were fun, learning moments that would be forever remembered
and cherished in our hearts.

From all our experiences in the 3rd Quarter, we look forward to 4th Quarter. We are
excited to work with you and your children in this homestretch!

Family Day
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Down Syndrome Consciousness Month Celebration

Happy Walk 2024

Primary School Recollection
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Primary School Recollection

High School Prom Night
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S.Y. 2024-2025 Enrollment

Please be reminded that we are now accepting enrollment for S.Y. 2024-2025. Due
to the marked increase in enrollment, we have a waitlist for new students. We have
given our old students until March 22, 2024, to reserve a slot for S.Y. 2024-2025.
This April, new students in the waitlist are already being processed for admission. 

If you have not reserved a slot, please do so. We are enforcing reservation and
enrollment first come first served. 

High School Field Trip
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Sacraments of Holy Eucharist & Confirmation
For Catholic Students
Reach is currently coordinating with the National Shrine of Sacred Heart of Jesus,
the Sacraments of Holy Eucharist & Confirmation. Please fill up the form below if
you are interested to have your child receive the sacraments:

Student Name: ____________________________________ Age: _______ 
Date: ______________________
_____ Sacrament of Holy Eucharist (First Communion)
_____ Sacrament of Confirmation
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Please refer to the calendar below for this third quarter’s schedule and activities.  
Kindly note some of the changes in schedule from the previous schedule released. 

S.Y. 2024 - 2025S.Y. 2024 - 2025   
calendar of eventscalendar of events

Please find together with this newsletter the School Year 2024-2025 Calendar
of Events. While some schedules may change due to unexpected events, this is
the calendar we will follow until then.
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Fourth Quarter Newsletter
Return on or before April 8 2024

Student Name: 

Grade Level: 

I/We have read and understood the Fourth Quarter Newsletter.

Parent Signature and Printed Name: 

Date: 


